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The Talking Drum is published monthly by   
the Amherstburg Freedom Museum. 

Contributions, story ideas, suggestions and 
feedback are always welcome. Please 

contact Mary-Katherine Whelan at 
curator@amherstburgfreedom.org 
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We’re Open! 

 

 
The Amherstburg Freedom 
Museum is now open for visi-
tors BY APPOINTMENT ONLY. 
Tours will be 50 minutes long 
and can have up to 10 people 
per time slot. To book, please 
call 519-736-5433. 
 
 

 

Alvin D. McCurdy Fond  
On July 20, 2021, the Canadian Commission for UNESCO, the Nova Scotia Ar-
chives, the University of Alberta Archives and the Archives of Ontario an-
nounced that three new collections have been listed in the Canada Memory of 
the World Register. The Register, which was created in 2017, promotes the im-
mense diversity of Canada's significant documentary heritage, which extends 
from the initial settling of the land by Indigenous Peoples up to the present 
time. One of the three collections is that of Amherstburg’s very own Alvin D. 
McCurdy. Alvin worked to preserve the heritage of the Black communities of 
Amherstburg and elsewhere in Southern Ontario at a time when traditional 

archives and other established institutions were 
only peripherally interested in Black history records. 
His years of collecting and preserving historical doc-
uments are both a testament to community activ-
ism, and an enduring legacy for all those interested 
in the experiences of Black Canadians. The McCurdy 
fonds, housed at the Archives of Ontario, is one of 
the pre-eminent collections for understanding the 
histories and stories of Amherstburg's role in the 
Underground Railroad and Black Canadians' jour-
neys and contributions to Canada at large. The oth-
er two collections are those of Viola Desmond and 
Violet Archer. Please follow the link to see the full 

press release https://www.newswire.ca/news-releases/the-canada-memory-of
-the-world-register-lists-three-new-collections-859983061.html  

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.newswire.ca%2Fnews-releases%2Fthe-canada-memory-of-the-world-register-lists-three-new-collections-859983061.html&data=04%7C01%7CSean.Smith2%40ontario.ca%7C74426d7631dd47b78a2508d94b74423a%7
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.newswire.ca%2Fnews-releases%2Fthe-canada-memory-of-the-world-register-lists-three-new-collections-859983061.html&data=04%7C01%7CSean.Smith2%40ontario.ca%7C74426d7631dd47b78a2508d94b74423a%7


 

Say Hello to our Canada Summer Jobs Employees 

Say hello to our new summer employees Nicole, Jacqueline, and Aanand who will be working at the 

museum this summer thanks to funding from the Canada Summer Jobs program. They will be assisting with 

cataloging and research and will give guided tours.   Here is a little bit more about them, in their own words. 

Hi, my name is Nicole Maxey. I'm 18 and I recently graduated 
from General Amherst High School. I will be attending Carleton 
University this fall and studying Computer Science to pursue a 
career in either the Canadian government or at a major tech 
company. I was born and raised in Amherstburg and decided 
that I was ready for another adventure and wanted to explore 
the rest of Ontario on my own. My interests include baking, 
skiing, thrift shopping, hanging out with my friends, and cooking. 
I wanted to work at the Amherstburg Freedom Museum to help 
improve my public speaking abilities and be more confident in 
myself. I also wanted to  understand the history of this town 

more, as well as my own family’s history. I think it is very important that we make sure we teach every 
generation about the history of Amherstburg so we can make sure that it is never lost.  

Hi, my name is Jacqueline and I am 16 years old.  I currently attend St. Thomas of Villinova and I am going 
into grade 11.  After high school I plan to move away for university and study in the field of health sciences 
to one day become a physiotherapist or work in the field of sports medicine.  Me and my family have lived 
in Amherstburg our whole lives and I also play travel softball for the Windsor Expos.  With playing sports 
and wanting to go into the field of health science, health and wellness and learning how to live a 
sustainable, healthy lifestyle is one of my biggest hobbies and passions. I enjoy trying new things and 

traveling to be able to see, explore and learn about the 
different cultures around the world.  After university I want to 
travel and visit places that I have never been to 
before.  Currently I am on the Mayor Youth Advisory 
Committee where I work alongside many different well 
respected people in the community to help make Amherstburg 
more accessible to youth.  I also have been doing Tae kwon do 
since 2012 and I am currently a first degree black belt. 

I became interested in this position at the Amherstburg 
Freedom Museum because I think that it is important to be 
able to teach others about all of the history that Amherstburg 

has.  As time goes on ,less and less people are learning and have knowledge about Amherstburg’s Black 
history and I think it is important to be able to continue to learn and teach.  I also like getting involved in the 
community of Amherstburg and I feel that working here would not just be beneficial to the community, but 
to me as well.  Going into the position, I didn’t know a lot about Black history in the community and I was 
surprised by how much there was.  I knew some of the basics like that Amherstburg was part of the 
underground Railroad and I was eager to learn more. 



 

Say Hello to our Canada Summer Jobs Employees 

Aanand has been with the Amherstburg Freedom Museum 
since October of 2019 as a Tour Guide. This summer, he is also 
working with us as a Cataloguer, taking stock of the museum’s 
artifacts and ensuring that our collection is up to date. 
Although he enjoys giving tours and helping others discover 
local history, Aanand finds the Cataloguer position especially 
interesting, because interacting with the museum’s artifacts on 
a daily basis allows him to continue learning about the 
fascinating and underreported history of this region. 

In April, Aanand graduated from the University of Windsor with a degree in Communication, 
Media, and Film. Aanand has a passion for film of all kinds, but he is especially interested in 
stories of marginalized people, as he feels that film, like all other art, has the power to bridge 
gaps between communities and help people understand each other better. His strongest passion 
is for writing stories, and he hopes to one day turn some of his stories in to films of his own. 

In his last year at the University, Aanand served as the Coordinator of the UWSA Campus Pride 
Centre, a service for 2SLGBTQIA+ students and allies. Although the service ran virtually this past 
year, Aanand was proud of the online events, discussion groups, and educational presentations 
that the centre was able to provide to the student body. He plans to continue working with the 
2SLGBTQIA+ population in the future, as he feels there is much progress to be made for this 
community, along with many others in Canada. 

Aanand is thrilled to continue working at the Amherstburg Freedom Museum this summer, and 
he hopes that guests both new and old will visit us as it becomes safer to do so. 
 

Thank You Charitable Gaming Windsor and Paradise Gaming 
 

Amherstburg Freedom Museum would like to 
extend our heartfelt thanks to Charitable 
Gaming Windsor and  Paradise Gaming 
Centre for their continued support. Throughout 
the years, they have helped us keep the  
Museum open and running, and allowed for us 
to continue to offer our programming  
throughout the pandemic. Thank you!  

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/amherstburg?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUY7BmUWG9ZWPImCZIsI9lIdOXp7wThfMu7blEHd-jPcIC5Umx8eXdOm2g06zDOv4SzdEfks4vmAXMSJuVPgsAySQJv06ST9PS6X2Q-RDnn-S3cyP9DcZ8U9GoUmmCt-lPmN7zpsuywsJFMboOqycupvjwO5ykz_qgMKIH9fZ_SznVSPgVdNxOfW986o


 

Walter Perry Emancipation Golf Classic 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Celebrating Progress: An Emancipation Celebration 

 



 

Emancipation Celebration Panel Discussion 

We're excited to host "Moving Forward While Looking Back: An Emancipation Celebration Panel 
Discussion" on Thursday, August 26th at 1pm. To register, go to our Website https://

amherstburgfreedom.org/emancipation-celebration-panel/  

https://amherstburgfreedom.org/emancipation-celebration-panel/
https://amherstburgfreedom.org/emancipation-celebration-panel/


 

AFM Giftshop 

We've added knew items to our online giftshop! There is a great selection of 
books for kids and adults, games, and postcards, plus AFM merchandise like t-

shirts, bag tags, pens, mugs and masks. To view our gift shop, click 
https://amherstburg-freedom-museum.myshopify.com/ 

 
 

A Call for Volunteers 

Attention supporters! We’re looking for volunteers 

to help with our basement reorganization project. 

Responsibilities include cleaning & moving and 

organizing artifacts and furniture.  

 

We are also looking for volunteers to assist at our 

August 28th Emancipation event. Responsibilities 

include helping with set up and clean up, working 

the ticket booth and serving food. 

To volunteer, please contact 

curator@amherstburgfreedom.org 

https://amherstburg-freedom-museum.myshopify.com/


Subscribe Today! 

 
 

Give a Gift, and Preserve History!  

Donate to help us to preserve, protect, and display historic 

treasures. Every gift is tax-deducible in Canada or the 

United States. 

 

General subscriber benefits include:  

Unlimited 1 year free admissions, Invitation to preview 

exhibition openings, 10% off all items in museum store 

and name listed in monthly newsletter (with 

permission), introduction to genealogy research library. 

 

$20    Seniors (age 65+) 

 

$25    Students (age 5-22) 

 

$35    Adults (age 23-64) 

 

$120  Family (family of 5)   

 

$100 to $499 SUPPORTER  

All the above plus a beautiful Certificate of subscription, 

suitable for framing, that recognizes your participation 

as a Member. 

 

$500 to $999 CONTRIBUTOR  

All the above plus an invitation to one special event, 

one exhibition opening or subscriber-only event. 

 

$10,000+ Legacy 

All the above plus recognition on Museum's Donor Wall.  

Plus two tickets to all events and recognition on our 

social media pages. 

 
A registered charitable organization in Canada and the 

United States. 

 

 

 

 

It all starts with a subscription… 

Become a subscriber today! 

Primary member name: 

Mr. Ms. Miss. Dr.        Birthday 

   

Second member name: 

Mr. Ms. Miss. Dr.         Birthday 

 

Mailing address: 

City:   Province/State   

Postal code:  

Home phone:    Cell/business phone: 

 

Email address: 

 

Payment information 

Total subscriber dues $ 

Annual Fund donation: $ 

Total $ 

Check #    Check date 

Payable to Amherstburg Freedom Museum 

 

Card # 

Expiration date  Security code 

Signature 

Thank you for your support! 



 
Our Supporters 

 
Gerard Aching 
Nancy Allen 
Gayle Allinotte 
Kit Andres 
Elsie Bishop 
Charlie Bray 
Joan (Trisha) Bray    
Janisse Browning-Miller 
Shantelle Browning Morgan 
Janet Burch 
Terryll Chase 
Marlene Crepp 
Debi Croucher 
Irene Moore-Davis 
Lloyd Dean 
Helen Geddes 
Leroy Gray 
Locketa Gray 
Janice Harris 
Edith Helm 
Ute Hertel 
Raquel Hurst 
Hallee Hurst 
Ivy Johnson 
Milo Johnson 
Sheila Johnson 
Thomas Karle 
Carol Laforet 
Dileana Larkin 
Lois Larkin 
Brian Lennie 
Richard B. Leveque 
Florence Logan 
Linda Logan 
Wayne Logan 
Hazel MacDonald 
Connie Mathieson 
Tim McAllister 
Violet McAllister 
Cleata Morris 
Reuben Munday 
Colleen Peddie 
Richard  Peddie 
Shirley Pulley 
Colleen Reid 
Joyce Robbins 
Carolyne Rourke 
Donna Scott 
Claudia  Shreve Allen 
Frank Simone 
Allen Simpson 
Norma Sutherland 
Marilyn Sutton 
Mable Thomas 

To renew your subscription or to make a donation, please 

call the Museum at 519-736-5433. Subscription dues  and 

donations support exhibitions and the daily expenses of 

operating the Museum. Whether you visit once a month or a 

few times over the year, you enjoy the benefits of 

subscription and your support helps to ensure that this 

incredible Museum will remain a vital source of history, 

culture and inspiration for generations to come. 

Harlis Thompson 
Sharon Thompson Anderson 
Anastasia Timakis 
Rebecca Underwood 
Janet Willoughby 
Debora Wynn 

Group Subscriptions:  

Caesars Windsor  
Distinguished Women of International Services  
Hour-A-Day Study Club 
James H. Sutton Funeral Home 
Meloche’s No Frills 
 
Family Subscriptions: 
Bridgen, Ruth and Sam  
Dipasquale Family 
Gbadamosi Family: 
 Babatunde, Mojisola, Oiuwadamilola,  
Goldin Family: 
 Harold, Shirley, Ephraim, Malique, Phyllis Oppen 
Hurst Family: 
Maynard, Marva and Monique Hurst 
Taylor Family: 
Ronald Taylor, Judith Taylor, Andrea Taylor-Butts, Tim Taylor,  

Ristic Family: 
Cari-Lynn, Goran, Isabella, and Matteo 

White Family: 

Gary, Leticia, Karen, Janet, Christopher, Steffanie 

In Memoriam 

Anna Louella (Talbot) White - In Loving Memory - Your Son, 

Gary L. White ($250 donation) 

Contributor Subscription ($500)                    

Wanda Juricic                                                                        


